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Dr. Kevin Sightler, Director of Substantive Change
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges
1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Sightler,

In keeping with Southern Association of Colleges and Schools’ Principles of Accreditation: Foundations for Quality Enhancement, Florida SouthWestern State College is notifying the Commission on Colleges of substantive change [insert change type, program name, etc.]

Letter Content/Program Description/Dates/etc




















Florida SouthWestern State College seeks to continue to provide high quality, innovative, applicable, and inspirational educational programs that provide a diverse population of students the academic and career skills necessary to compete in the local workforce and the global economy. Should you require additional information concerning this notification/Prospectus/Approval/Substantive Change, please feel free to contact me or Dr. Martin McClinton, Associate Vice President, Academic Affairs and Institutional Accreditation Liaison.

Sincerely,



Jeffery Allbritten, D.A., President
8099 College Parkway
Ft. Myers, FL 33919

www.FSW.edu

Florida SouthWestern State College is an equal access, equal opportunity organization.
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